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如果您無法讀取該傳單, 請立即通知您的雇主或Sydney Markets Ltd (SML) 员工并要求传譯服务。 

                                                                  

(           (SML .             
Neu quy vi khong doc duoc thong tin nay, xim lam on bao cho nguoi chu hoac van phong Market (cho) de 

duoc nguoi huong dan thong dich thong tin nay cho quy xi. 

 
 

SAFETY NOTICE  
TO ALL STAKEHOLDERS 

 
SafeWork NSW have recently identified instances of unauthorised use of Forklifts on the 

Markets site which is a breach of the Work Health and Safety Act 2011 and Work Health 

& Safety Regulations. 

 

SML advises all stakeholders they must undertake the following requirements:   

 

• Ensure only authorised persons operate Forklifts 

• Ensure keys are removed from Forklifts when not in use in order to prevent 

unauthorised access. 

• Stationary Forklifts must be parked safely and away from risk to the health and 

safety of individuals. 

• HRW Licence holders (including forklift operators) must present their licence for 

inspection when requested to do so.  
 
 

CLEMENT LOUIS 

Acting Work Health and Safety Manager 
5 March 2019 

 
Ref:  C1588 

 
 

SAFETY AT WORK IS A SERIOUS MATTER 
 

NOTE: All unsafe work practices need to be reported to an SML Market Officer or by calling the 

24-hour SML contact number 0409 325 232 or the WHS Manager on 0417 325 171. 
 

In addition, such practices should be reported to an individual's own employer and any relevant 

tenant, occupier or contractor/transport company. 
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